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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING OF 

THE MPWMD WATER SUPPLY PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the MPWMD Water Supply 

Planning Committee scheduled to convene on Monday, June 7, 2021 has been cancelled AND 

Monday, July 5, 2021, in observance of the 4th of July Holiday/Weekend.  

 

The meeting of the MPWMD Water Supply Planning Committee has been rescheduled to Friday, 

July 16, 2021 at 3:15 pm and will be conducted virtually via Zoom. An agenda will be posted at 

a later date for said meeting.   

 

Joel G. Pablo 

Executive Assistant / Board Clerk  

 

Dated: June 2, 2021 

 

 

CERTIFICATE 

 

I, Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk, declare as follows:  

 

I, Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk for the MPWMD, and that a copy of said cancellation notice and 

rescheduling set forth above was posted at a conspicuous place at the front entrance at 5 Harris 

Court, Bldg. G, Monterey, CA on June 2, 2021.  

 

I declare that the foregoing is true and correct.  

 

Executed on June 2, 2021 

 
Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk  
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